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LEGAL NOTIFICATION 
OF 

MANUFACTURED HOUSING DIVISION  
SPECIAL COMMITTEE MEETING  

 
 

The Regulation and Licensing Department, Manufactured Housing Division (“Division”), 
hereby gives notice that the Manufactured Housing Committee (MHC) will hold a special 
meeting by telephonic WebEx on Tuesday May 17th, 2022, at 9:30 a.m...  To attend the 
meeting by WebEx please click on the following link (up to an hour before the meeting is 
scheduled to begin). 

 

 

To attend by phone, call 1-415-655-0002.  When prompted for access code enter 2482 676 
4369 Then wait until you are joined into the meeting. 

 
The Committee will go into closed session during the meeting to discuss issues pertaining to 
issuance, suspension, renewal or revocation of a license or limited personnel matters as permitted 
by the Open Meetings Act.  A final agenda for the meeting will be available at least 72 hours 
prior to the meeting and may be obtained by request to the Manufactured Housing Division, 
5500 San Antonio Drive NE, Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109, by email to 
Aaron.Aragon2@state.nm.us, or by phone (505) 365-3429 
 
If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, qualified sign 
language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid or service to attend or participate in the 
meeting, please contact the Manufactured Housing Division office at (505) 365-3429 one week 
prior (or as soon as possible) to the meeting. 

 
 
 

 

https://nmrld.webex.com/nmrld/j.php?MTID=m82299a75f2c5235db6287ceaf4e68f85 


